Ashley Hay

LCA has been open to their intent in building their entire campus as soon as they have funding and
entity approvals. They've bullied the city of May Township to get what they want, without the
consideration of the residents in the area. The amount of waste that this size facility would process
in a day is concerning for the Rural Residential and Agricultural Zoning areas that it is proposed to
be on. LCA's plans to build out for more than Phase 1 illustrates their desire to keep growing
regardless of the negative environmental and community impacts.

The blatant disregard of the rural community that these so-called Christians have brought to the
area is not rooted in faith, but profit. If we continue to let these large facilities grow exponentially,
we will cease to have a rural area or watersheds. We are begging that these permits be denied based
on evidence of detrimental effects of similar projects in the area.



